
Safety and 
Routine

Safety of students and 
patrons is our number one 
concern. 

Please be respectful of 
staff directing traffic. They 
are tasked with ensuring 
everyone is safe and 
following the routines. 

If you need to exit your 
vehicle to help your child 
exit the vehicle, please 
park in the lot and not join 
the care lane. This will help 
to keep our traffic moving. 



Parent Drop-Off 
and Pickup

Passenger vehicles, 
please use the main 
driveway by entering the 
Southernmost entrance. 

Please pull all the way 
forward as directed by 
signs and/or staff before 
dropping your child off.

Please stay in your lane 
until after you have 
dropped your child off. 

Remember to merge 
carefully into the traffic 
lanes. 



Parent Parking

Passenger vehicles, 
please use the main 
driveway by entering the 
Northernmost entrance. 

Please find a parking stall 
in the parking lot and not 
enter where cars and 
buses will be dropping 
students. 

Use the sidewalk and 
crosswalk to walk to the 
building. 

Remember to merge 
carefully into the traffic 
lanes. 



Bus Drop-off

Buses will enter the lot at 
the Southernmost 
entrance. 

Buses will pull into the first 
parking lane, closest to the 
building. 

All students will remain on 
the bus until the driver 
unloads the bus at the 
flagpole.

Students will cross the 
traffic lane at the 
crosswalk. 


